
 

 

NRC TO DISCUSS PRIORITIZING RECOMMENDATIONS OF  

NEAR-TERM JAPAN TASK FORCE OCT. 11 IN ROCKVILLE, MD 

 

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission will meet Tuesday, Oct. 11, to discuss the staff’s 

prioritization proposal for the recommendations of the NRC’s Japan Near-Term Task Force. The 

Task Force examined issues raised by the Fukushima nuclear accident in March. 

 

The commission meeting will be held from 9 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. in the Commissioners’ 

Conference Room at NRC Headquarters, 11555 Rockville Pike, Rockville, Md. Discussion will 

include external stakeholders’ input on prioritization and a presentation by NRC staff. The meeting 

will be open to public observation and will be webcast.  

 

A detailed agenda and meeting slides will be available in advance on the webcast page. The 

NRC staff paper that will form the basis of the meeting will be available on the Commission’s 

Recently Released Documents page.  

 

Media Notes: At this time, this event will be open for television; the agency reserves the 

right to seek a mandatory pool if demand exceeds available space. Seats on one side of the 

commission hearing room will be reserved for accredited members of the news media. 

Photographers will have limited space at the meeting in which to take photos. Movement must be 

kept to a minimum so as not to be disruptive, and entry into the inner well closest to the 

Commission briefing table is prohibited.  

 

Plan to arrive in advance of the meeting at the NRC’s One White Flint North entrance, at the 

corner of Rockville Pike and Marinelli Road, with proper media credentials. The NRC is located 

across the street from the White Flint Metro station. Parking is available at the White Flint metro 

parking garage on Marinelli Road. Members of the media are asked to call the NRC Office of 

Public Affairs (301-415-8200) in advance to provide the names of those attending the meeting to 

assure sufficient seating. 

 

 

### 
 

NOTE: Anyone wishing to take photos or use a camera to record any portion of a NRC meeting should contact 

the Office of Public Affairs beforehand. 
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News releases are available through a free listserv subscription or by clicking on the EMAIL UPDATES link 

on the NRC homepage (www.nrc.gov). E-mail notifications are sent to subscribers when news releases are posted to 

NRC's website. For the latest news, follow the NRC on www.twitter.com/NRCgov.  
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